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		Dear colleague

In this week's campaign update:

Higher education bill: peers defy government on Tef and degree awarding powers
This week, in response to concerns raised by UCU, peers made a string of amendments to the higher education bill which block plans for Tef ratings, break the link between the Tef and tuition fees, and ensure new providers must meet improved quality standards before awarding their own degrees. UCU thanked peers for listening to staff and students despite vice-chancellors urging them to back the bill and, with your help, we will continue to campaign against the damage this bill will do to higher education.

Further education women transforming lives and communities 
This week saw International Women’s Day and the launch of a short film showcasing inspirational stories of women and further education. The video showcases interviews with a range of teachers and learners describing how women have overcome barriers and changed their lives through further education and the crucial role colleges play in communities.

See here for full update including: 
· In the news 
· Stamp out casual contracts – report on work 
· University of Brighton UCU votes for action  
· Refugee Action campaign 
· Protest over A-levels cuts at Ealing College 
· Show Culture Some Love: save the arts 
· Free CPD courses for UCU members 
· March against Racism, 18 March 
· UCU LGBT+ research conference 2017 
· Welsh baccalaureate 
Best wishes

Ed Bailey
UCU acting head of campaigns



	 




	 
		

	
About this mailing:
We are currently emailing you at: [mrandall@glos.ac.uk]mrandall@glos.ac.uk. If this address needs updating, please update your membership record using our eServices website.

Unsubscribe:
If you do not wish to receive these messages from the UCU campaigns team please click here to remove your email.

We would very much wish for you to continue receiving important messages from UCU. However, if you wish to stop receiving all regular messages, send a blank email to: leave-ucu-members@mercury.ucu.org.uk

If you have problems unsubscribing - as can happen if your email differs from the one we have for you - please forward this email requesting you be removed to: web@ucu.org.uk 

==

Support your colleagues, support your union

Join us online:
on twitter | on facebook

Keep up-to-date:
subscribe to UCU's weekly website email or news feeds

Donate to the UCU Fighting Fund 
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